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870-932-0571

gu 100 East Huntington Avenue Suite D
an PO. Box 1655 Jonesboro, AR 72403-1655
BRACKETT
KRENNERICH

architects

August 28, 2007

Mr. Aaron Keller, Chief
Jonesboro Fire Department
3215 E. Johnson Avenue
Jonesboro, Arkansas 72401

RE:  Architectural Agreement
Fire Stations Two and Six
Jonesboro, Arkansas

Dear Chief Keller:

Our original agreement between Owner and Architect included all of the proposed new fire
stations. However, since much of the work for the new stations directly relates to the design
and construction documents we have prepared for Stations Three and Seven, we propose to
reduce our fee as follows:

We will reduce our fee for services through the Construction Documents Phase by 40%.
Therefore, the fee would be as follows assuming the construction cost of Station Two would
be $2,000,000.00. Our fee is 7% of construction costs or $140,000.00. Through the
Construction Documents Phase amounts to 75% of our fee, which would be $105,000.00.
The 40% reduction would amount to ($42,000.00) for a net fee for this portion of the work of
$63,000.00.

For Station Six, the reduction would still be 40% of the first 75% of our fee, but since that
station is smaller, the fee and actual dollar amount reduced will be smaller.

[ realize tthis may be somewhat difficult to follow, so I have attached a sample architectural
invoice providing an example for each of the stations assuming a construction cost for each.

I feel this is a fair and equitable fee for the work remaining on these two projects.

Should you have any questions, please contact my office.
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